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Pupil Services Board Report 
  
The ARC of Lincoln County has chosen the Early Childhood program to receive a $3,000 
donation from the Walter Ristau Trust.  The Early Childhood team, speech and language, and 
occupational therapist are developing a plan to use the funds to meet student needs, enhance 
the students educational experience, and to support families with skill development through 
resources to bridge home and school. 
 
 
 
 


